April 27, 2005

To the Honorable, the Common Council

Dear Honorable Members:

Attached is a resolution accepting a storm sewer easement located in vacated West Thurston Avenue between North 76th Street and vacated North 75th Street and granted by Kalan Haywood to the City of Milwaukee. An easement is necessary between the City and Kalan Haywood for the maintenance of the existing 12-inch storm sewer.

We recommend adoption of the attached resolution.

Very truly yours,

Jeffrey S. Polenske, PE City Engineer

Jeffrey J. Mantes Commissioner of Public Works

NMJ:kf

Attachment

SB:3-5